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ALTON – Alton Memorial Hospital is now offering a full range of urological services 
to the community with the addition of two urologists from Washington University 
Physicians of Illinois Inc.

The practice opens Monday, Feb. 18, and will be located in Medical Office Building A, 
Suite 205, on the AMH campus. Please call 618-463-7174 to schedule an appointment.

 

The practice will be under the leadership of Gerald Andriole Jr., MD, board-certified 
urologist. Dr. Andriole is chief of Washington University Urology. He completed a 
fellowship at the National Cancer Institute in Rockville, Md., a urology residency at 
Harvard Medical School and a surgery residency at University of Rochester in 
Rochester, NY. He is a member of the American Urology Association.

Arjun Sivaraman, MD, completed a fellowship in urologic oncology at Memorial Sloan 
Kettering Cancer Center in New York City, a fellowship in robotic urologic surgery in 
Paris, and a urology residency at St. John’s Medical College in India. He is also a 
member of the American Urology Association.

For more information on both doctors, please visit www.wuphysicians.wustl.edu.
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